
Project Overview

The City of Camas is undertaking a multi-year initiative to update the City’s 
Comprehensive Plan. The Our Camas 2045 Comprehensive Plan will establish 
a blueprint to help guide our future through 2045. The plan will also address 
recent changes to the State of Washington’s Growth Management Act related to 
housing and climate change. 

In conjunction with Our Camas 2045, the City of Camas is also developing a 
downtown subarea plan. Our Downtown Camas 2045 will establish a more detailed 
vision and action plan to catalyze public and private investment in our historic 
downtown that preserves and enhances its unique sense of place.

Camas last updated its comprehensive plan 9 years ago. Since then, the City has 
experienced pronounced growth and development. Today, Camas is a community 
of 27,420 and is expected to grow to nearly 38,000 by 2045. The purpose of a 
comprehensive plan update is to reevaluate and update goals and policies in 
response to community priorities, new state requirements, and changes in existing 
and future conditions.

Please visit the project website to learn more and get involved! 
www.engagecamas.com/ourcamas2045

For more information, contact Alan Peters, Community Development 
Director at 360-817-7254 or email apeters@cityofcamas.us

We Are Here!


